
DO	YOU	HAVE	CONCERNS	ABOUT	
YOUR	CHILD?	

THE	PSFO	SERVICE	IS	FREE	TO	FAMILIES	OF	CHILDREN	IN	4-YEAR	OLD	KINDERGARTEN	PROGRAMS	

For	more	informaBon	you	can	contact	your		
Preschool	Field	Officer	on		

9871	0217	

Are	you	concerned	about		
your	child’s	

development,	ability	to		
play	with	others	or	

behaviour?	

All	families	can	refer	to	
the	PSFO	service	for	help.	

Talk	to	your	teacher	
about		referral	or	contact	

us	directly.	


